
Thank you to everyone who has joined us for a program so far! We have had a blast celebrating
all things summer, learning, and reading with you. We are only halfway done with our Summer
2021 programs, so there is still lots more fun to be had. Take a look at the newsletter calendar
to see what's coming up, and we hope we'll see you for a program soon.
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In-person programs aren't the only way to spend summer
with your library. You can also log your reading minutes
and complete activities to earn badges through
Beanstack, our online summer challenge site, and earn
chances to win great prizes for each badge you complete.
Get started by heading to waverlyia.beanstack.org and
logging in with last summer's login information or
starting a new account. You can also stop by the library to
pick up a paper copy of the challenge if you'd prefer to
participate offline.

In the last year, we have added
several self-service options
around the library. There are now
two self-checkout stations
available. One is near the front
desk, and one is in the youth
area. The public computers can
now be logged onto by scanning
your library card or a guest pass,
and a new print release station
helps keeps documents private
and  organized.  You will still  find

If you love exploring the library gardens and
supporting the Friends of the WPL, you'll enjoy
this fun, new way to do both! There is a new fish
feeder located under the northwest patio, and
$0.25 gets you a handful of fish food that you can
bring down to the pond to feed the koi. All
proceeds benefit the Friends of the Library and
their initiatives such as sponsoring summer
programs, providing a book for every new baby
born at the Waverly Health Center, purchasing
BBC and PBS TV series for the library collection,
and much more. Thank you for your support!

The WPL building will be closed
on Monday, July 5 in observance
of the July 4th holiday. Don't
forget that our online resources,
including our large collection of
digital books and audiobooks
through Libby, is available 24/7.
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friendly librarians at the service desks who are happy to
assist and check out your items, but these are added
options for those who prefer it!


